
 
 

Report On One Day Workshop on “Linux System Administration” 

 

 

Department of Information technology conducted one day workshop on” Linux 

System Administration” on 15 September 2022 for the benefit of T.Y.Bsc.I.T. 

students. Prof. Yuvraj Wagh from VPM’s R. Z. Shah  College Mulund, was the 

resource person. 

Prof. Jayashree Vishe introduced Prof. Yuvraj wagh to the students.  In 

Inauguration session Prof Leena Karan, HOD of Department Information 

Technology welcomed Principal Dr. A.K. Singh ,Vice principal Dr. S.L. Gaikwad 

,IQAC Coordinator Dr. S.S.Waghmode, Self-Finance Coordinator Prof. S.B.Pawar 

and Resource person  Prof. Yuvraj  Wagh. Principal Dr. A. K. Singh  guided and 

explained importance of this workshop. Prof. S.B. Pawar proposed the vote of 

thanks and invited to the resource person Prof. Yuvraj Wagh to continue with next 

session. 
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           Felicitation of resource person 



 
 

 

 

                

Prof .Yuvraj Wagh in workshop session 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


